
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

Position Name Mobile Email Address 

President John Jones 0419 113 065 jjones@netcon.net.au 

Secretary Robert Hansford                     0400 736 329 hansford.r@gmail.com 

Bulletin Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com 

Treasurer Ron Payne 0419 946 994 ronald_payne1952@outlook.com  

R.I. President Mark Maloney   

District Governor Grant Hocking   

Assistant Governor Cliff Downey   
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January 1st 
January 8th 

January 15th 
January 22nd 
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To Be Advised 

(watch this space) 

 

  

Invocation 

Duties 

Fellowship 

Bar 

Program 

Dates for Your Diaries  

December 18
th

 Club Christmas Function 

January 26
th

 2020 Australia Day Breakfast Celebrations – Canterbury Park 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966.   
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Meet Wednesdays 
6.00pm for 6.30pm start  

at California Gully 
Mechanic’s Institute 

Eaglehawk. 

 

 
Birthdays - November 

5
th

  Roy Parker 
12

th
 Mandy Costello 

14
th

 Gary Frank 
23

rd
 Dean Pearce 

 
 
Inductions - November 

8
th

  Howard Osborne (1981) 
11

th
 Joe Cogo (1968) 

13
th

 Brian Gould (2017) 
18

th
 Doug Poole (2002) 

21
st
 Dean Pearce (2016) 

Requests to all Members 

 Apologies to John via text or email only prior to 10am on the Wednesday of the meeting 

 Reading the bulletin is strongly recommended 

David Kaye returns for a visit 

– apparently he now follows 

the correct team. 

The Soundshell 

decorated by our 

members looked 

amazing for 

Canterbury Carols. 

A great 

summer 

feast 

provided 

by our 

caterers, 

thank you 

Goldfields 

Catering. 

mailto:jjones@netcon.net.au
mailto:hansford.r@gmail.com
mailto:eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com
mailto:ronald_payne1952@outlook.com
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President John’s Report 
 
It was wonderful to welcome Terry Jarvis as guest speaker together with 
some samples of his work. Terry is an internationally renowned water colourist 
and a generous supporter of our trivia night and numerous other organisations 
in and around Bendigo. He regularly works with around thirty-five schools as 
well as teaching and demonstrating. It was observed that our painting for the 
1993 Conference was done by Terry and still proudly adorns our walls. It was 
also great to welcome David Kaye to the meeting as David was instrumental 
in arranging for Terry to speak. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to Walter Lourie who has agreed to transport our Penfolds Grange to Sydney. The winner will 
meet Walter and collect the Grange on Saturday week. He is understandably delighted. 
 
Next week is the final week for our Christmas stocking raffle and members are asked to return books before 
Sat 21st together with money so that we can prepare for the draw. 
 
This Saturday we have a barbecue at IGA Eaglehawk in association with the Christmas Stocking raffle. The 
barbecue will be from about 10:30 until 1:00, depending on patronage. Some extra support would be 
welcome if you are available. 
 
At our Board meeting last week we received a request for support from Eaglehawk Scouts for a family with 
some pressing needs. We agreed to make a donation to cover outstanding arrears and to allow two of the 
children to attend special events. 
 
We have also received a request to help support the breakfast program at Eaglehawk Primary School. 
Support between 8:15 and 8:45 is requested and can be on a weekly, fortnightly or monthly basis and is not 
required until the start of the 2020 school year. Please give it some consideration. 
 
Our next meeting is our Christmas function at the Mechanics. It is a three-course carvery for thirty dollars 
per person with half price for children (school age). Partners, families and former members are most 
welcome. It is 6:00 for 6:30. It would be appreciated if you could advise any family members, partners, etc 
who will be attending by Monday lunch time to help us arrange the setting up. (Gary and Lola will be setting 
up at about 2:30 on Wednesday afternoon and I know that extra support will be appreciated.) 
 
John P Jones, 
President 2019/2010 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Member Announcements –  
 
Alison Bacon 

Addressed the issue of the Defibrilator in the hall - whilst it is currently sending 
out an annoying beep, it is still working and the beep will be fixed as soon as the 
new battery arrives (on order and to arrive shortly).  
 

 
Leon McGlashan 
Reported on the progress of the Christmas Stocking Raffle Sales and sought 
volunteers for a couple of spots still vacant on the roster.  Also advised of the 
forthcoming BBQ and the assistance that would be needed for this time slot. 
 

 
 
Doug Poole 

Requested donations of furniture for a couple of Afghan Refugees that have 
been staying with him but are shortly to move into their own accommodation.  
Types of furniture needed are Bed Bases, Table and Chairs, Saucepans, 
cooking utensils and other general household items that will assist in the 
transition to independent living.  Please contact Doug if you can be of any 
assistance in providing items to help. 
 

 
Gary Frank 

The Club Christmas night will be held in the hall at the Mechanics on Wednesday 18th December.  
Catering will be a Carvery Meal supplied by our caterers and the cost will be $30/head and 
$15/head for children (school age).  Donations of food from members are not required and all drinks 
are available from the bar at bar prices. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nomination forms can be downloaded from our  

website – www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 

Nominations for both Junior and Senior category close on  

Friday 13th December 

http://www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 
D9800 Conference 2020 – Here in Bendigo March 27th – 29th.  Our  outstanding guest speakers lineup will 
entertain, enthral and enlighten you.  Don’t miss out on this once in a lifetime opportunity to listen to such 
an amazing pool of talent, all gathered here in Bendigo participating in our very own district conference.  
This is the link you need to go to and register – don’t miss out – this is your chance to attend the greatest 
D9800 conference ever! 
 
Did you hear about the December ticket price – just $325 to register for the conference – includes the 
welcome event and the conference dinner – that’s amazing value.  But, register prior to the end of the year, 
full ticket price of $350 kicks in on January 1st 2020.   

https://www.trybooking.com/BDPRN 
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fit for the future - thriving, not just surviving in our changing world 

Is your Rotary Club fit for the future? Are you? 

The effects of digital technology, known as ‘digital disruption’ and the changing workplace affect us all. 
That’s bad news if you’re not willing to change, but exciting news if you’re keen to embrace 
new opportunities. 

Take an inspiring, eye-opening and engaging ride into the future to learn about the global trends shaping 
community organisations like Rotary. 

Gihan Perera is a futurist who will give you a glimpse into what’s ahead – and how you can become fit for 
the future, in your professional and personal life. 

Gihan works with business leaders, thought leaders, entrepreneurs, and other change agents – helping 
them with their strategy to thrive in a fast-changing world. 

This presentation is a must to help reset your mindset and lead change to ensure your members have the 
skills needed to grow your club into the future. 

Find out more about Gihan here https://gihanperera.com 

https://gihanperera.com/


 

 

 

 

Rotary District 9800  
2020 Conference at a Glance 
 
FRIDAY 27 MARCH 2020 
Welcome and registration - 5.30pm-7.00pm 

Bendigo Town Hall, 189-193 Hargreaves St, Bendigo 
Smoking Ceremony by Dja Dja Wurrung 
Light refreshments 

Club and Cluster dinners - 7.30pm 
Various locations arranged by clubs 

 
SATURDAY 28 MARCH 2020 
Rotary Foundation Breakfast - 7.00am-8.30am 

Shamrock Hotel, Pall Mall, Bendigo 
Registration - 8.00am-9.00am 

Ulumbarra Theatre, 10 Gaol Rd, Bendigo 
Plenary Session 1 - 9.00am-10.40am 

Youth Exchange Flag Parade 
Official Welcome 
Keynote Speaker – Zoe Daniel 
Ride to Conference Bike Riders 

Morning Tea and Showcase - 10.20am-11.00am 
Gymnasium, Bendigo Secondary College (80m walk) 
Roving entertainment 

Plenary Session 2 - 11.00am-12.30pm 
Keynote Speakers – Gihan Perera, Eric Wright, Michelle Scott Tucker 

Lunch and Showcase - 12.30-1.30pm 
Roving entertainment 

Plenary Session 3 - 1.30-3.00pm 
Keynote Speakers – Tim Cope, Andrew Crisp, Tony Walker 

Afternoon Tea and Showcase - 3.00pm-3.40pm 
Roving entertainment 

Plenary Session 4 - 3.40pm-5.00pm 
Australian Rotary Health Panel 
Keynote Speakers – Mary Galea, Jeremy Forbes 

Gala Dinner - 6.30pm-11.00pm 
Bendigo Stadium, 91 Inglis St, West Bendigo 
Central Victorian Lion Dance Team 
Acoustic guitarist and DJ – Knot Music 

 
SUNDAY 29 MARCH 2020 
Farewell Youth Exchange Students going on Safari - 8.45am-9.00am 

Ulumbarra Theatre, 10 Gaol Rd, Bendigo 
Plenary Session 5 - 9.30am-11.00am 

Keynote Speakers – Ro Allan, Bev Watson, Murray Verso 
Morning Tea and Showcase - 11.00am-11.40am 

Roving entertainment 
Plenary Session 6 - 11.40am-12.40pm 

Banner exchange and Conference 2021 
DG Grant Hocking 
Melbourne Gay and Lesbian Chorus 

BBQ Lunch - 1.00pm-2.00pm 
Location to be confirmed 

Hands on Project – FORaMEAL - 2.00pm-4.00pm 
Gymnasium, Bendigo Secondary College 

 
Subject to change – please check updates - Enjoy your conference! 



 

 

 

 

 

 


